Back to School Picnic for St. Chris School and Pre-K families

Join us Thursday, September 5™ from 6-8:00 PM for a back to school picnic with fun activities for the
entire family! Please bring chairs and blankets as well as a side dish to share. The school will provide
chicken and water for families. We hope to see you there to welcome all of your students back to
school.

Please RSVP by Tuesday, September 3™
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